20073-24-025 AUCKLAND HOSPITAL BOARD

Address reply to officer whose official title appears below signature. WELLESLEY ST. EAST P.O. BOX 5546 AUCKLAND, 1, N.Z.

IN YOUR
REPLY, PLEASE
QUOTE

Telephone 774-750 Telegraphic address: HOSBORD Telex No. N.Z. 2624

15 October 1982

Miss B. Macfarlane, Secretary, The New Zealand Home Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, AUCKLAND, 1.

Dear Miss Macfarlane,

Your letter dated 29 September 1982, addressed to the Chairperson, Auckland Hospital Board, has been referred to my office for attention.

Our advertisement which appeared in two publications in England was for staff nurses, and we received a very good response from staff nurses interested in most areas of nursing including midwifery. Of the many general nurses who have the additional qualification of midwifery, about 25 have specifically enquired about positions in obstetric hospitals.

Yours sincerely,

Anne E. Murphy
CHIEF NURSE